
Spring Term 2023

Wow what a start to 2023! With the exciting news that we have been rated 
OUTSTANDING by Ofsted following their inspection on 30th November. We 
are incredible proud of our team, all our families and of course our little ones 
who are the real superstars! Thank you for your kind words of support and 
congratulations, it really means a lot to us. 

Just a reminder that if you would like to change/add sessions from 
September 2023 please make sure that you let us know as soon as possible so 
that we can accommodate the sessions that you require going forward. Please 
email the Office/Hayley with your requests and we will try our best to make 
sure you get what you need, especially so for those who will be eligible for 
15/30hr funding for 3-4 year olds in the Autumn Term. 
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Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day 
All next week children can dress up as their 
favourite character. We will be running our 

sponsored Read-aThon for 2 weeks to encourage 
children to read, or have a book read to them. 
There is a prize for the child who reads the 
most! This fundraising is to help raise much 

needed money to buy equipment for Nursery and 
fund some lovely events we’d like to do for our 

amazing parents - Full details will be on Tapestry 
this week, including the sponsor form - Happy 

Reading!
Please do make sure that you let the Office know if there’s any change in 
emergency contact details, medical or dietary needs for your child so that 

our records are up to date
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Please ensure that if you qualify for 30 hour 
extended funding that you apply and/or 
re-confirm ready for the Summer Term, 

please keep checking emails from HMRC 
who will advise when to reapply. Codes must 
be eligible from 1st April 2023 to qualify for 
funding in the Summer Term. If you need 
any help please call us in the Office 01263 

519325 or email 
nursery@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk 

Reminders

We are a nut-free Nursery and 
school. Please can you make sure 

that all pack lunches/tea-time 
snacks do not contain any nut 

products at all. 

Please do not use your mobile 
phones on site at the Nursery 

during drop off and collections, 
keep them in your bags/pockets 

until you are off the school 
premises. We will ask you to  leave 

them in the Office while visiting the 
rooms. 

The gates to the Deep Blue Sea 
and Coral Reef are open from 

8.45am and closed at 9am prompt 
each morning. The gates are 

checked and secured ready for the 
children to play outside at 9am. 

Please do not try to open the gates 
if they are closed, come round to 
the main doors by the Office to 

drop off. At the end of the day the 
gates are open from 3.15pm to 
collect children and closed by 

3.35pm
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spring Weather
A reminder to make sure we have an extra change of (named) clothes, your 

child wears a coat every day and bring wellies. We are incredibly lucky to have 
a wooded area on the school site that we hold sessions in during the week for 
each of our rooms. Do please make sure that especially on the days your child 

will be going to the woods, that they have extra changes of clothes.
This term in the woods the children will be learning skills of den building, mud 

painting, tree climbing and using different hand tools.  
 

Woods Sessions 
Rock Pool - Thursday morning

Coral Reef - Wednesday afternoon and Thursday morning 
Deep Blue Sea - Tuesday morning and Thursday afternoon

Lagoon -Tuesday morning and Friday morning

Don’t forget on Tapestry under 
Helpful Information & Support 

Memo’s, there is a 
comprehensive list of free help 
and support in the local area if 

you need it. This covers free 
food, warm spaces, financial 

assistance and social support 
for anyone. If you need any 

support, but don’t know where 
to start - please call our Parent 
Support Advisor, Dominika who 

will be happy to help 01263 
519325 or text 07745927286 

Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday

We would like to say a huge thank you 
to our local Community Champion 
Simon Clipsom at Morrisons, for 

arranging much needed funds each 
month to help towards buying 
breakfast cereals and snack 

enhancements for our children. They 
have a Community Glass Recycling 

Centre in the store car park recycling 
point - so just a reminder that for any 
glass recycling, you can pop to the car 

park on Holt Road and do your bit! 
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Events and Holiday Dates 

Mon  27th Feb - Fri  3rd Mar   Read-a-Thon & dress up week
Thur  2nd Mar           World Book Day
Fri 17th Mar   *Mothers Day special Details to follow
Mon 20th - Fri 24th Mar     Key Person Catch Up week 

Monday 3rd Apr  - Monday 17th Apr  inclusive - Easter Holiday 
(Nursery Closed Good Friday & Easter Monday)

Mon 17th Apr          Offer Day - Reception Places
Tues 18th Apr  Start of Summer Term 

Mon 1st May - Nursery Closed for Bank Holiday 

Tues 2nd - Fri 5th May  *Coronation week & “Big Playground Party”
Mon  8th May  Nursery will be closed Coronation Bank Holiday 

Monday 29th - Friday 2nd Jun  - May Half Term Holiday
 (Nursery Closed Bank Holiday Monday)

Fri 16th Jun *Fathers Day special Details to follow

Monday 24th Jul - Tuesday 5th Sept  - Summer Holiday
 

Nursery will be closed Monday 14th  - Monday 28th August
Nursery will be open as usual for Holiday Club on Monday 4th Sept

Tuesday 5th Sept  Nursery Closed for Staff Training

Wed 6th Sept - Start of Autumn Term   

All term dates are on Tapestry under Documents

*Details to follow on all events, please check Tapestry


